
HG NOTICE 0507

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Notice of Committee Meeting

Committee on House and Governmental Affairs

Will meet at:  9:30 A.M. Date:  May 7, 2003

Location:  Committee Room 3

Remarks:

HB 805 MORRELL REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the Louisiana House of  Representatives 

HB 1045 MORRELL REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the Louisiana House of  Representatives 

HB 1389 BALDONE REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1382 LANCASTER REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1411 DARTEZ REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1412 CAPELLA REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1428 MURRAY REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1571 K CARTER REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the Louisiana House of  Representatives 

HB 1745 MORRELL REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the Louisiana House of  Representatives 

HB 1778 ARNOLD REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1785 ILES REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of the House of Representatives 

HB 1807 M STRAIN REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for the
redistricting of House Districts Nos. 74 and  75 of the
Louisiana House of Representatives 

HB 1823 GALLOT REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for the
redistricting of House Districts Nos. 11 and  12 of the
Louisiana House of Representatives 

HB 1824 JOHNS REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for the
redistricting of House Districts Nos. 32, 33,  and 36 of the
Louisiana House of Representatives 

HB 1831 DEVILLIER REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for the
redistricting of House Districts Nos. 51 and  60 of the
Louisiana House of Representatives 

HB 1848 ILES REAPPORTIONMENT/HOUSE:   Provides for
redistricting of House of Representatives  Districts 24, 30,
32, and 33 



SB 927 ADLEY REAPPORTIONMENT:   Redistricts Senate Districts 36
and 37. (gov sig) 

________________________________________
 CHARLES D. LANCASTER, JR.

Chairman
 


